
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

9. CORRESPONDENCE – BOOKLET LAUNCH FOR AVEBURY HOUSE 
 
 The Board considered a letter received from the Community Development Worker at Avebury House 

requesting funding of $400 to assist with catering and refreshments at the launch of a booklet about 
the history and refurbishment of Avebury House.   

 
 The Board resolved to allocate $200 from its Community Events and Special Days Fund to the 

Avebury House Community Trust to assist with catering and refreshments at the booklet launch. 
 
 


